
 

Buy Your Tickets Soon - 
The School FUN Run is 
Almost Here!  

 

 

Our fantastic School Fun Run is just around the corner, and it's going to be fab! 

Don't miss out on the chance to join us on Saturday 8th June for an afternoon of 
active fun that raises money for our school. 

Here's what you need to know: 

• Buy Your Tickets Soon! Spots are filling up fast, so get yours as soon as 

possible to secure your spot. The deadline to enter is Friday, May 10th. 

• This is a FUN run! Let your child's imagination run wild! They can come in 
fancy dress, participate in a three-legged race, or even run backwards – it's 

all about having a good time! 

The most important thing is getting active, raising money for a great cause, and 
making some awesome memories together. 

Registering is easy, just click the link Register now!  

See you there! 

 

 

WHATSAPP 

School Fun Run, 8th June! Tickets selling fast! Entry deadline is May 10th! It’s all about having FUN, 3-

legged races, fancy dress, running backwards      – All welcomed! Register now!  


